
 

 

Superintendent Announcement - 11/30/2020 

 

The Northeastern Clinton Central School District is informing parents and guardians that an elementary 

student attending Rouses Point Elementary has been diagnosed with coronavirus (COVID-19).  The 

district was recently notified by the Clinton County Health Department. 

What we know: 

 Grade 2 student at Rouses Point Elementary. 

 The student was last in school on Tuesday, November 17th and was evaluated by their health 
care provider on Wednesday, November 18th, 2020 after reporting not feeling well. 

 Due to the student being absent for several days no students or staff are required to quarantine. 

 Students and staff directly working with the student have been notified as a precautionary 
measure. 

 All spaces the student occupied will be thoroughly disinfected. 
 

We send best wishes to our student for good health.  Our district will continue to work closely with our 

local health department.  Safety and security of our students is always our main goal.  We also take 

pride in being transparent with our families while maintaining the confidentiality of those involved.  We 

remain Cougar Strong! 

             

  

We remain Cougar Strong!!! 


